
 

 
Newsletter (10) Friday 8th July 2022 

 

 
 

This week we looked at ‘Jesus the teacher’. Jesus used stories and imagery to teach about 
God and how we can live a kind and peaceful life. In the story of the lost son, this imagery 
shows that God forgives if we are truly sorry and that as watchers, we shouldn’t be upset 
about this, but rejoice in his kindness. In our reflections this week, Emerald class shared 
that they had acted out the story of The Prodigal Son and Daisy-Mai said, “Forgiving is 
hard!”. Ruby class’s Darcey shared “You can forgive someone by talking it out.” 

 

Diamond 
Lucy for her fantastic ideas during our Harry Potter inspired writing. Lucy wrote some 
detailed, extended sentences independently! 
Rupert for choosing to challenge himself in his learning. He has produced some amazing 
work! 
 
Emerald 
Pippa for showing such kindness and respect this week by offering to help with lots of class 
jobs, including tidying away rubbish which was not her own.  
Rebecca for setting a really good example to everyone else, you are always so polite and 
you work so hard with a big smile on your face! 
 
Ruby 
Bella for playing exceptionally well in the Year 4 trumpet concert and being brave enough to 
perform a solo. 
Nathan for having a fantastic attitude towards his learning all of this week. 
 
Topaz 
Harry for taking on a new role in the performance with great enthusiasm and commitment – 
very impressive! 
Ruby for producing an informative presentation and showing a great learning attitude. 
  



 
 
Congratulations go to Andrew from Topaz Class for achieving his Silver Templecombe 
Token certificate this week.  
 
Congratulations go to Isla P, Alice and Ada from Diamond Class for achieving their Gold 
Templecombe Token certificate this week. 
 

Well done everyone! 
 

 
Learning App – free trial 
It is always important to keep our brains active, just like any of our muscles. So over the 
summer if you wish to keep your child’s brain engaged or want to improve their Maths and 
Spelling skills, we have a fantastic online recommendation.  Sumdog is an online learning 
tool which provides personalised math and spelling practice for children. It adapts questions 
to each child, using engaging games to build their confidence, and it has been shown to 
accelerate progress.  Sumdog can be accessed on a computer, mobile or tablet. Go to 
www.sumdog.com or download the free Sumdog app which is available on Apple or 
Android.  Payment details are required to access the trial (free until August 29th 2022) but 
you can cancel anytime and you will be sent a reminder email before the trial ends. If you do 
not wish to cancel your account, the fee is £5.99 a month. 
 
Book Swap Shop 
Our successful Book Swap Shop will be opening again on 11th, 12th and 13th July so if you 
have any books in decent condition which would suit readers from age 4 to 11, please do 
bring them into school on Monday morning, for the Topaz Class team.  Many thanks.  

 
 
Summer Fayre ** TODAY **-  8th July, 3.30pm-5.30pm 
As before, stalls and games will be accepting tokens for payment and these will be available 
to purchase at the Fayre.  Purchases from the Café, the BBQ and raffle tickets will need to 
be in cash. 
 
Outdoor Disco – ADVANCE NOTICE  
Building on the success of our outdoor disco last year, we hope to repeat the event on 
Monday 18th July (but if the weather is bad, we’ll be in the school hall).  The flyer and 
booking form came home this week so please do return your slip as soon as possible. 

 

 
 

http://www.sumdog.com/


 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mr Webb  

 

 

 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2021/22 Academic Year 
 

JULY:  

Friday 8th   School Sports Event – AM YrR to Yr2 (9.15-10.45am) / PM Yr3-6 (1.30-3.15pm) 



 PTFA Summer Fayre, 3.30pm-5.30pm – see poster for details 

Monday 11th  1.15pm Topaz Production to school 

Tuesday 12th  PTFA Bags2School Clothes Collection – please drop off donations along lower 
playground wall before 9am 

 6pm Topaz production to parents  

Wednesday 13th 1.45pm  Topaz production to parents  

Friday 15th  Reports sent home 

Monday 18th Yr6 Day Trip – Moors Valley 
PTFA Outdoor Disco 

Tuesday 19th Yr6 Day Trip – Longleat 

Wednesday 20th   Whole school fun day 

Thursday 21st  Yr6 BBQ and water fight in school time 

Friday 22nd  9.10am End of Term Awards               
2pm  Leavers Service in school hall 

3pm     School Closes for the Summer Break 
 

 


